Power Sector: PS-PEM, Noida

Message from Executive Director on New Year

Bharat Heavy Electricals Limited
alfr

My Dear Colleagues,

I wish you and your family a Very Happy & Prosperous New Year 2022. On the
occasion of ‘BHEL Day, lets rejoice and celebrate our industrious and progressive
journey of engineering excellence. I take this opportunity to express my sincere
thanks to all of you for achieving a distinct progress during 2021, even in the face of
significant challenges.

This is the time to look ahead in New Year 2022, with optimism, zeal and hope that
the economy will improve further, enabling BHEL to leap forward. We need to
reinforce our resolve to be better at whatever we do, continuously develop, learn,
enhance our skills, and strive to build PEM as a benchmark engineering division of
global repute.

BHEL had declared year 2021 as a year of Decisive Action. PEM has also taken many
initiatives in the area of FGD cost optimization, economic buying, project execution
& Nuclear Power Plant engineering. It is.a@ matter of pride that eight of our
employees have received BHEL Excel award in different categories.

Friends, rapidly changing world is throwing up new challenges and new business
opportunities. I am confident that all of us in PEM will seize these opportunities and
scale new goals in coming years.

Last year we have witnessed unprecedented times during 2nd wave of Covid and
many of us suffered and have lost some of our friends/colleagues also. As the new
Covid variants are emerging, we may encounter challenging situations again. So

let’s follow Covid appropriate behaviour and guidelines.

Once again, wishing you and your family a Very Happy New Year 2022!
Alka Tuteja

ED/PS-PEM

With warm personal regards,

January 1,2022



